
Digestive Health Check Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that your digestive health check appointment is due. Regular check-

ups are essential to maintaining your digestive health and addressing any concerns. 

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. You can reach us at [Clinic's 

Phone Number] or visit our website [Clinic's Website] to book online. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Clinic's Address] 

[Clinic's Phone Number] 


